
Minutes of Park and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Wednesday, February 23, 2011 

 
Present:    Skip Pennucci, Chairperson 
 Maryanne Genovese       
     Tom Cook 
                   Steve Scarangella 
                   Bekir Helvacioglu 
                  Carlo Reca     
 
Excused:  Guy Pipolo     
                 Joan Spedafino 
 
Absent:     Stuart Hemby      
   
Also present:  Rosanne Saracino, Recreation Superintendent 
                          
Meeting called to order at 7:05pm by Commissioner Skip Pennucci.                      
   
January 2011 meeting was canceled due to snow and very bad weather. 
 
Columbus Park Basketball league will have captain’s meeting in April to 
discuss interest in the program.   
  
Elections:  Unanimously approved by the Recreation Commission: 
             Skip Pennucci as Chair person; Guy Pipolo as Vice Chair 
 
Minutes Approved 
A motion was made by Commissioner Tom Cook and seconded by 
Commissioner Maryanne Genovese to approve the Recreation Commission 
minutes for the meeting of December 8, 2010.  Minutes were unanimously 
approved.   
 
Commission wants to advertise Counselor In Training positions in the 
brochure.   Superintendent Saracino will make sure that the summer 
recreation brochure has CIT information available.   
Directives from the Recreation Commission to Superintendent Saracino: 
 



1. Resend the January 18, 2011 memo to Village Manager Richard 
Slingerland re: capital project recommendations -2011. 

 
2. What is the resolve on the Dog Park and/or walking dogs in Village 

parks; will there be a committee for this issue??      
 
Superintendent’s Update 
Superintendent of Recreation, Rosanne Saracino reviewed both of her 
monthly updates; provided time for questions and answers.   
 
Next meeting will be scheduled for: 
  Wednesday, March 30, 7 p.m. in the Pavilion. 
 
Commissioner Maryanne Genovese made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 
8:05 pm; motion was seconded by Commissioner Skip Pennucci.                                  
              
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Rosanne Saracino 
Superintendent of Recreation  
 


